
Card Key System Construction

Notice

Thank you for your continued patronage of our hotel.
We will be conducting construction work on the card key 

system during the period listed below.
During the construction period, some guests may experience 
inconvenience, and we kindly ask for your understanding.

This is an important construction project aimed at providing better 
service for our guests.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your 
understanding.

Construction Period

Impact on Each Floor

November
27 (Wed)

● For guests staying on the affected floors, we recommend using 
your room outside of the working hours.

● We apologize for any noise disturbances and ask for your 
understanding.

● If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the front 
desk.

Wednesday, November 27th ‒ Friday, November 29th

Working Hours

9:00 AM ‒ 5:00 PM
(Noise may occur between 10:00 AM ‒ 4:00 PM)

 Guests on the 8th and 9th floors:
During working hours, access to rooms may be 
restricted.

November
28 (Thu)

 Guests on the 6th and 7th floors:
During working hours, access to rooms may be 
restricted.

November
29 (Fri)

 Guests on the 4th and 5th floors:
During working hours, access to rooms may be 
restricted.


